
 

 

 

29 May 2017 

Snow season begins.  The first night of snowmaking commenced on the Beginner’s Slope at Tiffindell at 22h30 on 

Saturday, 27 May, with temperatures down to minus 5 degrees.  With the cool weather and calm conditions predicted 

for the week ahead, and another cold week-end, it’s all hands on deck for the Tiffindell crew for the ski season ahead. 

 

 
 

 
 

Please call or email me for your Winter holiday arrangements:  045 971 9003 / contact@rhodesinfo.co.za 

I look forward to seeing you,  

Margie  

 


